
Holiday Celebration! 
We are celebrating the end of the year with a classroom party on Friday, December 18th!  

Please bring ALL donations by Thursday 12/17  

so we can make sure we have all the items we need. 

Donations needed:  

- Hot Chocolate mix  

- 30 Halal Marshmallows  

- 30 Insulated/Styrofoam cups (8 oz. or larger would be perfect)  

- 30 Plastic spoons  

- Candy Canes  

- Plain (not colored) Craft Sticks/Popsicle Sticks  

- 1 large jar of White glitter  

- 1 large jar of Silver glitter  

- 7 rolls of Green Crepe Paper/Green Streamers  

- Scotch Tape  

- Fruit tray (Bring Friday)  

- Veggie tray (Bring Friday)  
 

Please check the blog to see what items have been donated  Donations are not required. 

We appreciate anything you can do to help our party be a success!  


